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Editor’s Note 
Happy July Key Clubbers! This 

summer is going by pretty fast, so make 

sure to complete as many service hours 

as you can before school officially starts 

in August. Though we only have one 

month left, we still have many service 

projects that you can look forward to. 

So far, this term has been going very 

well thanks to everyone’s hard work and 

dedication! Being in Key Club has been 

a blessing and a great learning 

experience for me. We as a community 

continue to learn and grow together 

while carrying out the values of service. 

Thank you everyone, and stay safe!
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President’s
Message 

Happy summer, Damien Memorial Key Club 

Ohana! With school being out, we have one more 

month before our next year starts to complete as 

much service as possible. This month, you can look 

forward to a multitude of projects that take you 

outside of your house and into your communities. 

We’ll be starting off this month with a project called the Birthday Party Project, which 

we have completed in the past, with our sister club, Kapolei Key Club. This specific project 

focuses on creating care packages and handwritten cards for orphaned children on their 

birthdays. We also had members sign up for the Children’s Discovery Center Summer 

Camp, where members educated pre-school and elementary students on the importance 

of preserving their environment and appreciating the cultures around them. Lastly, our 

club will be cleaning up Kapi’olani Park, like how we did back in October 2021. There will 

be a lot of service opportunities throughout the summer, so please make sure to 

participate! 

I congratulate you members on completing one-third of the Key Club term. Please 

continue to serve your home, school, and community by participating in our monthly 

projects and attending our general meetings, once school starts back up!
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Charity Miles
Charity Miles is undoubtedly a favorite 

project for the Damien Memorial Key Club. 

Seeing as board members busied up for the 

past three months with planning and 

executing the blood drive, general members 

took gaining hours in their own hands by 

completing Charity Miles over the summer. 

The app, Charity Miles, converts the 

amount of miles a person traversed either 

through walking, running, jogging, and etc. 

into real-life donations to charities such as 

UNICEF, March of Dimes, and the American 

Diabetes Association: all charities supported 

by Key Club International. 

This project is a great way for members 

to get exercise and experience fresh air 

outside of their households while also giving 

back to the community. It’s a win-win 

situation!
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Blood 
Drive

Summertime is a difficult time of the year to hold a successful blood 

drive (especially with the student body being on summer break), but every 

pint counts… and these lifesaving pints that you all helped our club to collect 

will be very much appreciated by our local hospitals and their patients! 

On behalf of Damien Memorial Key Club, Blood Bank of Hawaii, HUGS, 

and the patients of Hawaii, we thank YOU Damien Memorial School Key 

Clubbers and community for all the hard work you dedicated to organizing 

this blood drive.  These donations will not only be saving lives this summer, but 

BBH will be matching every blood donation with a donation of essential items 

to a HUGS family in need.  From the bottom of our hearts, thank you for your 

commitment to ensuring patients receive the lifesaving blood products that 

they need to experience another day, embrace another loved one, and 

celebrate all the joy that life has to offer!
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Updates
Division

- Next Division Council Meeting (DCM): TBD -

Region

District

International

- None -

- None -

- None -
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Contact  us!
Key Club International

California-Nevada-Hawaii 
District

Website: CNH Key Club
Instagram: @cnh_keyclub
Twitter: @CNHKeyClub

Facebook: @calinevhakeyclub
Youtube: CNH Key Club

Website: Key Club
Instagram: @keyclubint

Twitter: @keyclub
Facebook: @keyclubint

Youtube: Key Club International

Division 22 Komohana
Instagram: @d22komohana
Facebook: @D22komohana

Damien Key Club
Website: Damien Key Club
Instagram: @damienkeyclub
Twitter: @damienkeyclub
Discord: DMSKC Server

- President -
Patricia Foronda

- VP of Service -
Abigail Macaraeg

-VP of Communication-
Mya Cardenas

- Secretary -
Lillian Murakami

- Treasurer -
Julia Gonzales

- Editors -
Kaitlin Mercado

Elizabeth Nguyen

Kaihokulani Hanley

- Class Directors -
Katherine Casino

Gabrielle Hall

- Kiwanis Advisor -
Mr. Joel

- Faculty Advisor -
Mr. Nitta

Dmskc Board Members

https://www.cnhkeyclub.org/
https://www.instagram.com/cnh_keyclub/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/cnhkeyclub?lang=en
https://www.facebook.com/calinevhakeyclub
https://www.youtube.com/user/CNHKCtv
https://www.keyclub.org/
https://www.instagram.com/keyclubint/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/keyclub?lang=en
http://facebook.com/keyclubint
https://www.youtube.com/user/keyclubtv
https://www.instagram.com/d22komohana/
https://www.facebook.com/D22komohana
http://dmskeyclub.weebly.com/
https://www.instagram.com/damienkeyclub/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/damienkeyclub
https://discord.gg/MjBQre
mailto:dmskcpresident@gmail.com
mailto:dmskcvp1@gmail.com
mailto:dmskcvp2@gmail.com
mailto:dmskceditor@gmail.com
mailto:joel.kiwanis@gmail.com
mailto:nitta@damien.edu

